SAHARA ENERGY LTD.
Sahara Energy Ltd. Announces Director’s Resignation

November 16, 2015, Calgary -- Sahara Energy Ltd. (TSX Venture: SAH) ("Sahara") announces
that Dejiang (Martin) Feng has resigned from the board of directors. Sahara thanks Mr. Feng
for his contributions to the company over the past five years.

For more information, please contact:

Sahara Energy Ltd.

Ming Zhou, Interim Chief Financial Officer
(403) 232-1359

ming@saharaenergy.ca

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in
the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of
this release.



